
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  RFP 23-022 
 
FROM:  Aaron Flure, Purchasing 
  
DATE:  March 28, 2023 
 
RE:  Addendum -RFP 23-022-01 
 
 

I. Question and Answer 
1. Is this visit mandatory? of Employees? 

Yes, the site visit on April 3, 2023 at 10AM is mandatory.   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
*Offerors must acknowledge this amendment in Attachment 1 when submitting proposal. 


